
Town of Ulster Library 
2021 Trustee Election and Budget Vote  
PRESS RELEASE TWO (COVID 19 PROCEDURE) July 15, 2020 
 
In accordance with the most recently issued Executive Order (​202.44​), which directs all 
Special District elections and/or budget votes be rescheduled to September 15, 2020 and 
the collection of signatures for nominating petitions is suspended until further notice, Town of 
Ulster Library trustees up for reelection in 2020 will remain in their seats until the next election.  

Trustees maintaining their seats are Allison Organtini and Susan Hayes. ​The election is 
scheduled on Thursday, September 17, 2020.  

Library trustees attend at least one board meeting a month and serve on one or more 
committees.  The role of a library trustee is to set policy for operation of the public library, and 
to oversee the fiscal health of the organization.  
 
The current Board of Trustees will hold a zoom video hearing on the proposed budget of 
$322,695.00 carrying a (0) percent increase on Monday, Aug. 24 beginning at 4:00 p.m.  
  
Residents who would like more information about serving on the Board of Trustees can 
contact ​elections@townofulsterlibrary.org​.  
 
 
 


